
 

 

RGS/2023-24/005 

10th May 2023 

 

Revised Summer Vacation Schedule  
(2023-24) 

Grade Nursery to 12 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings! 

 
We hope this message finds you well. As we are in the month of May, we want to inform you 

that we are planning to extend regular classes for a bit long. With the weather not being very 

hot, we believe it is a great opportunity for our students to continue their studies and make 

progress in the academic year. 

We understand that some of you have been looking forward to the upcoming vacations, but we 

have decided to postpone them for the time being. Our decision is based on our commitment to 

providing the best possible education to your child and ensuring that they are prepared for 

their future. 

 

Please find below the revised schedule for vacations. 

 
Nursery to Grade 2: May 13 - July 2 

Grades 3-8: May 20 - July 2 

Grades 9-12: May 27 - July 2 

 

The school will reopen on Monday, July 3, 2023 for all students. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and trust in us. 
 

 

 

Warm regards 

Team RGS 

 
 


